
VHS Learning AP STEM Program 23-24 
 

Prior to starting VHS Learning courses, all students are required to complete the Student Orientation and 
review the Student Handbook. These two activities will help students become familiar with our online 
learning environment, will introduce them to our philosophy and policies, and will provide tips and 
strategies that will increase student success in our program. Review of the Student Orientation and Student 
Handbook can take 3-4 hours (often less) and is self-paced.  
 
Saint Paul students may complete the orientation over the summer break if they wish, however we will 
spend the first 2-3 days of school going over the orientation and making sure everyone has access to their 
course. If you do choose to complete the orientation over the summer, you will not be able to start your 
course until it opens on 9/6/2023. 
 
It is a requirement of Saint Paul VHS students to check their SCHOOL email regularly. Once courses begin, 
you will receive weekly reminders and grade updates, along with any other important information that 
may pertain to you or your course. Over the summer, students taking AP courses should check their email 
for reminders about the summer office hours and extra help sessions. 
 
 

If you have any questions or issues over the summer, please contact Ms. D’Alessandro at 
odalessandro@saintpaulknights.org 

 
 

If you are new to VHS this year, your username is firstname.lastname and your temporary password is 144Granite 
 

   

Follow the steps below to login and access the Student Orientation and Student Handbook: 

1. Go to.  To simplify future logins, please bookmark this page.     
2. Enter your username and password and click the Login button. Note: If you have forgotten your 

password or did not create a password click here.  
3. Click the Student Orientation link in the upper left side of the page to begin the orientation.  
4. A link to the Student Handbook is found in the box entitled Student Links. Click here to access the 

handbook from outside of the learning management system.  
5. A link to your online course will be available on 9/6/2023 within the ‘My Courses’ box.  

.  
 

AP Summer work:  

   
https://service.vhslearning.org/s/article/AP-

Summer-Work-Directory  

VHS Learning login:  
  

  
  

 http://courses.vhslearning.org  
 

 

 

**reminder that if you are taking a vhs AP Stem course, all costs are covered by the SAPAO grant. This includes course costs, lab kit, and AP exam fees.** 
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